
From: James Bates <jbates@tendringdc.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 8:59 AM 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Cc: Katie Wesley-Smith <kwesley-smith@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: TEN - The Robert Burre, 183 Burrs Road, Clacton on Sea, Essex, CO15 4LN 

 
Good Morning 
 
I am emailing to confirm that Environmental Protection formally object to the following 
TEN: 
 
The Robert Burre, 183 Burrs Road, Clacton on Sea, Essex, CO15 4LN – Regulated 
Entertainment 
Licensing Objective – Prevention of Public Nuisance 
 
Environmental Protection still wish to object notably to the following timings: 
 
Licensable Activity: Provision of Regulated Entertainment 
Start Date: 14.09.2024            Start Time:20:00 
Finish Date: 15.09.2024         Finish Time: 02:00 
 
It is in the opinion of this service that a finishing time of 02:00 for regulated 
entertainment, potentially outdoor, has the likelihood to cause a public nuisance and 
affect residential properties close to the premises, especially into the early hours of the 
morning. 
 
Environmental Protection have also received noise complaints over the last 2 years in 
relation to music/regulated entertainment at this premises (most recent relating to an 
event held in the pub garden on the 20th Jul 2024). 
 
As this event is likely to undermine the licensing objective (Prevention of Public 
Nuisance) and the noise is likely to impact residents, Environmental Protection formally 
object to this Temporary Event Notice (TEN). 
 
Kind Regards 
 
James 
 
James Bates 
Environmental Protection Officer 
Environmental Protection 
Tendring District Council 
 
01255 686595 
jbates@tendringdc.gov.uk 
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